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Stand up for what is right,  
even if youôre standing alone. 

Mission statement: We are a Catholic School that is Christ centered and lives Mercy values.  
Our mission is to nurture faith, to grow community, and to achieve excellence. 

Value for the Term 1: Social Justice: Social Justice is 
about being responsible for one another and trying to 
make sure everyone is treated fairly and justly.  

For all our update information of whatôs going on in the school head to our website and click on the 
news tab at the top of the page.  

Our School Website  

Whatõs Happening This Week  

Greetings 
 
Thank you to the Year 7 and 8 students who led the Stations of the Cross for the Parish last Friday 
night. They did a great job. We are blessed to have kids who are so willing and able to lead these 
things for us as a school and the Parish. I have long thought that the students in Catholic schools get 
so many opportunities to speak or read publicly due to prayers, readings etc, that we do as part of the 
normal life of a Catholic school. The confidence gained from these experiences is of great benefit to 
the children. We are indeed fortunate that Father Michael supports and encourages the children to 
participate and lead in these areas. 
 
This Sunday is Palm Sunday, the beginning of Holy Week.  
 
Next Thursday Room 8 is to perform the Last Supper in the Creative Space at 1.30pm. We will then 
process to the church where Rooms 6 and 7 will lead The Stations of the Cross. It would be great if 
you were able to join us.  
 
Best wishes 
Denis 

School is closed on the following days for Easter:  

 
Good Friday 30th March      Easter Monday :  2nd April         Tuesday : 3rd April  
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23rd March   Full School Assembly 
    Led by Room 8 at 9am. 
 
29th March   Holy Thursday 
    1.30pm The Last  
    Supper followed by the 
    Stations of the Cross in 
    the Church. 
 
30th March   Good Friday  
    No school. 
 
2nd April    Easter Monday 
    No School. 
 
3rd April   Easter Tuesday  
    No School. 
 
4th April   Values Assembly  
    Led by Room 7 at 9am. 
 
6th April    Full School Assembly  
    Led by Room 6 at 9am. 
 
9th April    Values Assembly  
    Led by Room 11 at  
    9am. 
 
13th April   Full School Mass  
    9am. 
 

24hr School Phone Line  
A reminder to all  

parents: please ring the school  
office & leave us a message when 
your child is away sick. Ph:348 7790 

 

School Diary  

Leaving school during school hours  

 
If your child needs to leave school for any  
reason during school hours, please come to 
the school office before the student leaves 
school. Their name, class and time of leaving 
will be recorded. If your child is returning to 
school they must come back through the office 

to sign back in.   

Congratulations  

Gymnastics Timetable  

Room 8      9.30am ð 10.30am 
Room 7 & 6   10.30am ð 11.30am 
Room 4 & 12   11.30 ð 12.30pm 
Room 1 & 9   1ð2pm 
Room 10 & 11  2ð3pm 
What the children need to wear:  
Students in Years 4-8 will need to wear their sports 
uniform which consists of an OLV sports top and  
either black or blue shorts.  
 
Students in Years 1-3 are asked to wear suitable 
clothing for gymnastics such as bike pants, leggings, 
shorts, or track pants; avoid buttons and zips.  
 
Any students with long hair will need to have it tied 
back. You will also need to have a named school  
jersey or polar fleece to wear to and from  
gymnastics in case it rains. 

Well done  Jessica  for 
receiving 1st place in 
your club championship 
at athletics prize giving.  
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Prayer Packs  

This weekôs Prayer Packs go to Michael, Alex,  
Ingrid, Isla, Sophie, Roslynn, Elza and Neviah.  
 
Please bring the Prayer Packs back on  
Friday morning. 

Parish  

Welcome  

Attendance Dues 2018 
 
In the last two weeks the Term One attendance dues were posted.  A lot of families had changed 
email addresses or they were unable to open their attachments, and some just never received my 
emails. 
I apologise for this.  If you can access your invoice via email, I would prefer to do it this way. Please 
email me at olv@xtra.co.nz and I will ensure you receive your invoices via email in future. 

As mentioned in December last year, there is an increase in the attendance due portion of your  
invoice from the Catholic Diocese. These will increase again next year and possibly the year after. 
Please remember we are here to assist you the best we can.  If for any reason you are struggling  
financially, either let myself know, or speak to Fr Michael in confidence. 
  
If it is easier that you pay your dues off, you are more than welcome to.  As long as we see regular 
payments being made, to what  you can afford, we are happy. 

Welcome to Michael who has joined 
us in Room 11.  

mailto:olv@xtra.co.nz
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First Holy Communion 2018  

Please pray for the students who are making their first  
Holy Communion this year.  


